ABERDEEN CITY LICENSING BOARD

COMMITTEE Licensing Board

DATE 8 November 2018

TITLE OF REPORT Statement of Licensing Policy

PURPOSE OF REPORT

To provide the Board with details of all consultation responses to the draft Statement of Licensing Policy.

2. RECOMMENDATION(S)

It is recommended that the Board:

- a) Consider the responses to the draft Statement of Licensing Policy and instruct any necessary amendments; and
- b) Request officers to prepare the final Statement of Licensing Policy and place the same on the agenda of the Board Meeting of 13 November for formal approval.

3. BACKGROUND/MAIN ISSUES

The draft Statement of Licensing Policy was published on 6 September and advertised on social media, in the press and trade publications. The consultation was designed to allow respondents to provide comment on each section of the Statement as well as a final catch-all question asking for any further comments.

The online responses have been collated and attached as Appendix 1 to this report, whilst the remainder of responses received by other means are attached at Appendix 2.

4. REPORT AUTHOR DETAILS

Sandy Munro, Solicitor AleMunro@aberdeencity.gov.uk